
From: Victoria Mance
To:
Cc: Elisha Milne; Lindsey Green
Subject: Re: C37-24
Date: January 13, 2025 8:32:22 AM
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Morning Kathleen,

You can provide a copy of the petition through email or drop it off at the Township office and
Staff can add it to the file. During the Public Planning meeting, there will be an opportunity to
speak in support or opposition of the application. Any concerns or questions regarding the
application can be asked then. Hope this was helpful!

Thanks,
 
Victoria Mance, MA
Junior Planner|Township of Southgate
+ 185667 Grey County Road 9, Dundalk, ON N0C 1B0            
( 519-923-2110 ext. 235 | Fax 519-923-9262
* vmance@southgate.ca |www.southgate.ca

    

From: Kathleen Fink 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 7:21 AM
To: Victoria Mance <vmance@southgate.ca>
Subject: C37-24
 

Sent from my iPhone
Good morning. I hope you had a wonderful weekend. I have not found in the above information who
I am supposed to give our petition to, advise that my husband Ron and I would be attending the
meeting and I would like permission to address the council

Thank you for your help in this matter
Sincerely
Kathleen Fink




